4th December 2017
Dear Parents/Carers,

Years three and four are busy practising some Christmas songs to perform to you in the School Hall on Friday 15th December at 2.45pm. 
As we are limited for seating, we will make provision for a maximum of two adults per child. If you are able to make alternative arrangements for any pre-school siblings, then that would be great, but we appreciate that this isn’t always possible.

Smart school uniform to be worn please, with a small Christmas accessory, such as a hat, scarf etc, but nothing too big and flash please! After the performance we will be holding a collection in aid of St Petrock’s, Exeter's charity for people who are homeless or vulnerably housed.
We look forward to seeing you on the 15th.

Many thanks.

Yours sincerely

Year 3 & 4 Team
